January 16, 1974

The Public Hearing fov the Planning Boavd was called to
ovder at 7:40 P. M. by Robert Flandevs, modevator, and he
suggested that we keep the meeting as informal as possible.

The moderatoy announced that theve would be no discussion
of the proposed zoning ovdinance at the Town Meeting, but that
it would be on the ballot for voite, and would read as f ollows:
"Are you in favor of the adoption of the zoning ovdinance as
proposed by the planning board? "' "RSA 31-63a

Each a'rtz'cle was taken up in order, with Mr. Abbott explaning
each as we progressed and no real changes weve suggested.

A question avose as to the size of signs one could use and the
Planning Boavd agreed to discusse this. Theve is a State law
which governs the size of signs,

A copy of the letter to "All rvesidents of Antvim and property
owners wvitten by Richard Schacht is to be published in the news-
papers. Charles Gilmore took a copy for the Messenger and the
Secretary will send one to Jane Hill for Petevbovough Transcyvipt
and one to Kay Hickey for the Manchester Union.

Only a few were in attendance at the meeting, but it went
along very smoothly and we adjourned at 815 P, M,
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Aftev the meeting was adjourned Robevt Flandevs made the
suggestion the we send My. Kimm $10. ov $15. for setting
up the microphones in the town hall.



